
Week Ending 07/22/07 
 
KeySpan has completed field testing of seven modified steel sheets for use along Segment 3 - 
north side of Union Boulevard - of the barrier wall.  Based on the testing results, KeySpan’s 
sheeting contractor is modifying the balance of the existing Segment 3 steel sheeting in order to 
improve their installation.  During this period, pre-trenching along Segment 4 – perpendicular to 
and north of Union Boulevard – was completed as was the installation of a majority of the steel 
sheeting.  Flushing of the joints between the Segment 4 sheets is continuing.  Monitoring 
activities continued through the work period. 
 

 
 
 
 


